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Milan, 23 December 2021. Moncler informs that on 22 December, the company
detected a malware attack to its IT systems, promptly managed.

The company’s security systems have immediately identified the attack, allowing the
IT department to take all necessary actions to stop the spread, including the temporary
outage of the IT services. The reactivation of the services is currently ongoing.

Moncler has started an investigation on the event.

Moncler does not expect that the temporary outage, activated to stop the attack, will
have material impacts on its financial results.
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